
TOWNSHIP OF QUINTON   
COUNTY OF SALEM 

REGULAR MEETING 
QUINTON TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

JULY 7, 2015 
 
Called to order by Mayor Owens 
 
Pledge of allegiance 
 
Open Public Meetings Act  
 This meeting is being held in compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act.  Advanced 
notice of this meeting was given by way of the annual notice which was filed with the Quinton 
Township Clerk, forwarded to the South Jersey Times and was posted on the bulletin board located 
in the lobby of the Quinton Township Municipal Building.  
 
Roll Call Mayor Owens, Deputy Mayor Sperry, Committeeman Hannagan, CFO Bowman,  Clerk 
Uzdanovics  
 
Minutes to be approved  for June 4, 2015 meeting  
Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
 
Vouchers to be approved. 
Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
 
Each Committeeman abstains from voting from their paycheck 
 

 
RESOLUTIONS TO BE APPROVED 

   Resolution No. 2015-71 Resolution Amending Bank Depositories Information 
 Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
 
Resolution No. 2015-72 Resolution authorizing the  release of certain bonds posted by Salem 
Quinton LLC.  
Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
 
Resolution No. 2015-73 Resolution of Support for No Passing Zone on Rt.49.  (Near Ecret Road) 
Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
 
Resolution No. 2015-74 Resolution approving Liquor License of  RAMS Golf LLC. 

   Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
 
Resolution No. 2015-75 A Resolution to cancel 3rd & 4th quarters 2014 Taxes on a certain property  
acquired by the State of New Jersey  

   Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
 
 
 



Resolution No. 2015-76 Resolution Awarding sidewalk project to Charles Marandino LLC. 
Motion to approve  upon receipt of Subcontractors and approval of Certification of funds. 

   Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
    
 Motion to pay Bridgeton Plumbing supply for the air conditioner in Planning Board Building 
   Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
 
   Motion approving letter to be sent to all businesses with dumpsters.  (dumpsters are being  
   pulled for budget reasons) 
   Motion Sperry   Second Hannagan  RCV 3 yes 
  
   
 

PUBLIC SESSION 

   John Ainsworth asked if anyone had talked to the Dollar store about the grass that  
   needed to be cut.  The committee responded that it had. 
 

There being no further business motion to adjourn  at 7:25PM made by Owens 
Second Sperry,   3 RCV yes 
 


